
Nickalus Holmes 

CORRESPONDENCE^^™ 
6/13/2025 
[DOCUMENT NO. 04479-2025] 

From: John Piescow 
Sent: Friday, June 13, 2025 2:06 PM 
To: Consumer Correspondence; Carlos Caro-Rora 
Subject: FW: opposed to FPL rate hike - Consumer Contact Form - #1472260C 

Please, add to docket 20250011. 

From: Carlos Caro-Rora <CCaro-Ro@psc.state.fl.us> 
Sent: Friday, June 13, 2025 1:56 PM 
To: John Piescow <JPIescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: opposed to FPL rate hike - Consumer Contact Form - #1472260C 

Hi John, please forward email to Clerk’s office. 

Thanks 

From: Donna Smith <drsmith90@comcast.net> 
Sent: Monday, June 9, 2025 2:55 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: opposed to FPL rate hike 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

I am writing to express my opposition to the rate hike being considered by FPL. It is excessive 
considering the economy and the number of rate hikes they have had in recent years. FPL does a 
great job during hurricane season but this is a very greedy and inappropriate amount of money they 
are asking for. Please vote no. 

Regards, 
Donna Smith 
drsmith90@comcast.net 
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